“O0OH LA LA”.....Join us in celebrating BRAvo’s 10 year journey!

Let’s rendezvous on Tuesday, October 15, 2019 for an unforgettable evening at the Palazzo Grande in
Shelby Township. Headlining the event will be breast cancer survivors partnered with a McLaren
Macomb physician for our signature “Dancing With Our Doc” performances. Our dancers will
compete to raise money for the BRAvo For Women program and other women’s health initiatives.
This “magnifique” evening will also include a delicious plated dinner, complimentary Moscato
reception, cash bar, raffles, and a heart-warming tribute to cancer survivors.

The BRAvo for Women program improves access to health care and advanced technology in our
community. Since 2010, BRAvo has provided more than 2,000 free mammograms, breast
ultrasounds, and breast biopsies to Macomb County women. While we continue to offer the free
mammogram program, healthcare reform has reduced the number of uninsured women. Our fund
raising efforts are now focused on providing state-of-the-art technology for the early detection of
breast cancer as well as other important women’s health initiatives. In 2018, BRAvo funds were used
to purchase a 3D mammography unit, provide breast health education, and promote breast cancer
awareness. Our 2019 goal is to raise funds to purchase another 3D unit for northern Macomb County.

For more information regarding the 2019 BRAvo event or sponsorship opportunities
please call (586) 741-4330 or visit our website at www. mclaren.org/bravo.

il = ;-?-' 4
2018 “Dancing With Our Docs” Dance Teams

(Dr. Kristopher Weemes, Amberly Sazehn, Ann Bieth-Sazehn, Carolyn French, Dr. Andrew Staricco, Dr. Kurt Kieleszewski, Debbie Tchakerian, Diana Gambino, Dr. Julie Lata)
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